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TOPIC -----------------------------------------------------------

The following article is the "CD Extras ReadMe" from the System 7.5 Multi-Pack
Upgrade Kit.

DISCUSSION ------------------------------------------------------

About CD Extras

IMPORTANT If you have questions about third-party application programs in the CD
Extras Folder, contact the software vendor directly. The telephone number or
address for each vendor is located with the software program.

The Apple and third-party utilities included in this folder add powerful
functionality to System 7.5.  The various tours in this folder will help you
learn and use new System 7.5 features. The folder includes the following:

PowerTalk Extras

• Personal gateways from third-party vendors let you take advantage of
  PowerTalk's Mailbox for sending to and receiving from a variety of
  sources, including CompuServe, faxes, the Internet, pagers, and
  QuickMail. When installed on your Macintosh or PowerBook computer, a
  personal gateway and provides direct access to a specific communication
  service.

• Apple's PowerTalk Direct Dialup Mail lets you exchange mail with
  PowerTalk users everywhere–not just on your computer network.  If you
  have a modem and a telephone line, you can connect to other PowerTalk
  users and exchange mail and documents.

• The PowerTalk Tour gives you an overview of PowerTalk features.

QuickDraw GX Extras

• QuickDraw GX Print Extensions by Pierce Software, Inc. enhance your
  QuickDraw GX printing capabilities. With programs that support QuickDraw
  GX, the print extensions let you print watermarks in the background of
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  each page and print 2,3,4, 6, 9, or 16 pages on each printed page.

• Linotype-Hell's QuickDraw GX Type Expo is a tour of new features found in
  QuickDraw GX fonts. Your computer must be configured correctly to run the
  Type Expo, or the system crashes. For configuration information, see the
  Read Me file that comes with the software.

eWorld

eWorld for Macintosh is the exciting new online service from Apple Computer.
eWorld allows you to exchange electronic mail with anyone with an Internet
address, cruise through volumes of the latest news and information, get quick
response to technical and support questions about your computer or software, or
check the latest movie reviews. An engaging interface based on a 'town' metaphor
makes it easy to find information. You have access to the information when you
need it, twenty-four hours a day, as close as your computer.

Other Extras

• a solitaire game called Eric's Solitaire Sample that includes Klondike
  and Eight-off (by Delta Tao Software, Inc.)
• Macintosh QuickTime 2.0 extras
• software to upgrade to PlainTalk version 1.3 and At Ease version 2.0.3

IMPORTANT The software products contained in this folder are products of parties
other than Apple Computer, Inc., and Apple's inclusion of these software
products with this CD constitutes neither an endorsement nor a recommendation of
the products by Apple. Apple assumes no responsibility with regard to the
performance or use of the software. All understandings, agreements, or
warranties take place directly between the product vendors and you.

LIMITATION OF LIABILITY: APPLE COMPUTER, INC. MAKES NO WARRANTIES WITH RESPECT
TO THE THIRD PARTY SOFTWARE OR THE COMPLETENESS OR ACCURACY OF THE INFORMATION
CONTAINED THEREIN. APPLE SPECIFICALLY DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY
AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
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